
Parent Link 2021-2022 

3-28-22 

Good afternoon Lake Forest parents, 

Students return tomorrow Tuesday March 29 for the 4th quarter. Please remember all 

students are required to wear uniforms, blue jeans and Crocs/sandals are not allowed. 

Thank you. 

Join us at 6:00 Pm tomorrow evening for our monthly School Advisory meeting. We 

would love your input on our Title I Parent & Family Engagement Plan and next 

year’s Parent School Compact. We hope to see in the media center at 6:00. 

Summer School registration forms will be going home to preselected students. If you 

receive one, please complete the form and send BACK NO LATER THAN next 

Friday April 8, no exceptions. 

Looking forward to a successful 4th quarter. Thank you! 

 


